
Public Hearing Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will consider the following on 

February 24, 2025, at 6:15 PM:    

 Amending the fiscal year 2024/2025 budget ordinance 2024-25 to accept a grant 

from the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation for the purchase of an R One 

Series Rescue Boat and transport trailer for the City of Mt. Juliet Fire 

Department. 

 Reconsidering the certificate of occupancy conditions of ordinance 2020-11 

which established the zoning and PUD overlay for the district being located at 

108 Stoney Creek Rd. 

 Amending the land use plan for the property known as Silver Springs Ph. 8 

located at 9621 Lebanon Rd, Map 054, Parcel 045.00 from low density 

residential to medium density residential. 

The public is invited to attend and comment.       

Kenneth D. Martin, City Manager       

City of Mt. Juliet  

 


